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Agenda Item 3.1.1  
 

Topic: Acknowledgments – Former Bookkeeper Carol Linton, Former 

Financial Aid Office Supervisor Janet Myhre, and Former Special 

Services Counselor Doris Jean Hall. 

 

Mission: Sauk Valley Community College is dedicated to teaching and scholarship 

while engaging the community in lifelong learning, public service, and 

economic development. 

 

Presented By: Dr. David Hellmich 

 

Presentation:  
 Sauk Valley Community College remembers Carol Linton.  From 1967-1978, Carol worked 

as a bookkeeper.  In 1978, she was promoted to Head Bookkeeper; in 1982, she was promoted to 

Accounting Assistant.  She was an avid animal lover, with her favorite charity being Happy Tails 

Humane Society.  Carol spent her time cheering on the Chicago Bears and St. Louis Cardinals and 

enjoyed spending time with her family, especially her grandchildren and great-grandchildren. 

 Sauk Valley Community College remembers Janet Myhre, who worked in the Financial Aid 

office from 1973-1999.  Prior to working in the Financial Aid office, Janet was as a work- study 

student while attending courses at Sauk. 

 Sauk Valley Community College remembers Doris Jean Hall, who worked at Sauk from 

1986 until her retirement in 1999.  During her time at Sauk, Jean worked as a Special Services 

Counselor. After retiring, she returned to Sauk from 2000-2004 and worked as a part-time GED 

Tester/Alternate Examiner. Jean worked as an educator for over forty years, teaching physical 

education at Wateska and Joliet High Schools. 

  

  




